
Armenian national youth forum to
be held in yerevan this august

This year, the Office of the High Commissioner for Diaspora Affairs will hold a
first-of-its-kind  Armenian  National  Youth  Forum  from  August  1st  to  3rd  in
Yerevan, Armenia.  The Forum will  gather 450 youth ages 18 to 35 from the
Diaspora,  Armenia,  and  Artsakh  to  engage  them in  Armenia’s  development,
connect them with one another, and empower them to expand their work and
impact in their communities. 

https://www.nouvelhay.com/
https://www.nouvelhay.com/en/2023/06/armenian-national-youth-forum-to-be-held-in-yerevan-this-august/
https://www.nouvelhay.com/en/2023/06/armenian-national-youth-forum-to-be-held-in-yerevan-this-august/
http://diaspora.gov.am/en/news/1008


For Youth, By Youth.

The  Forum  will  be  interactive,  empowering,  and  engaging,  with  an  agenda
comprising  panel  and  round  table  discussions,  presentations,  networking
opportunities,  cultural  programs,  exhibitions,  and  more.

 

The Forum will enable Armenian youth to identify shared priorities and work



together to develop a roadmap for Armenia-Diaspora youth collaboration and
cooperation.

Young  professionals  and  youth  active  in  their  Armenian  communities,  those
engaged with Diaspora-Armenia relations, or those eager to work on projects of
shared interest are encouraged to submit an interest form :

 

https://forms.gle/u27KbzBZwyLV8PcFA

https://forms.gle/u27KbzBZwyLV8PcFA

